King’s University College to host roundtable discussion on United States foreign policy
For Immediate Release — March 21, 2012
London, Ont.

On Thursday, March 22, 2012, the King’s Political Science Club will be hosting a student-led roundtable
discussion titled United States Foreign Policy: Debate at the Crossroads. The event will take place from 6
—8:30 p.m. in the Vitali Student Lounge in the Wemple building at King’s (north side of Epworth Ave.).
During this discussion, fourth year political science students will make a public presentation of their 8
month-long research projects on US foreign policy. Five papers selected by students will be presented in
a traditional, roundtable format. Any additional papers will be presented in a conference-style poster
format.

During the event, several topics will be discussed including anti-Americanism, drone securitization and
the robotic war on terror, responsibility to protect, lobby power and USFP in the Middle East,
sustainable development and food (in)security, and US hegemony and global financial crises.

This event is designed to give undergraduate students the unique opportunity to present their work
publicly, to answer questions and receive feedback from both professors and peers, and to give younger
students a chance to see the outcome of graduating students’ hard work.

The event is also being held to engage the broader King’s community in a conversation about the
implications and future of US foreign policy.

- About King’s Political Science Club -
The King's Political Science Club is a great place to discuss/debate current events, watch engaging

movies, meet with authors, experts, your professors and interact with the political science community at
King's. If you have any questions, feel free to e-mail them to kingspolisci@kucsc.com.
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